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Docket Nos. 50-460
and 50-513

Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director \
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission )
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza '-]
1990 N. California Boulevard Lot
Walnut Creek, California 94596 _ Ao/

SUBJECT: WPPSS NUCLEAR PROJECT NOS. 1 & 4 s
IE BULLETIN 79-25, "FAI_URCS OF WESTING-
HOUSE BFD RELAYS IN SAFSTY-RELATED SYSTEMS"

Dear Mr. Engelken:
The following is a response to the subject IE Bulletin:

At the present, WNP-1/4 is neither using nor intending to use
BFD relays in their design. UEAC, the Architect Engineer for
the projects, is completing a review to see if any Class IE
contracts contain Westinghouse BFD relays. Completion of
the review is scheduled for the end of February i380.

Very truly yours,
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D. L. RENBERGER
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR
TECHNOLOGY

DLR:FJ:crw

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations
Washington, D.C. 20555
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